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August 2016 
 
 
As a valued colleague of the Gynecologic Cancer InterGroup (GCIG), please accept this 
invitation to participate in our 2016 annual autumn meeting which will take place October 27th – 
28th, 2016 in Lisbon, Portugal. The meeting will take place at the DoubleTree Fontana Park 
Hotel. 
 
 
Participants from our international gynecologic cancer research groups will be discussing the 
latest in gynecologic cancer clinical trials and exchanging ideas for the future.  As a leading 
international organization focusing on gynecologic cancer clinical trials, we are anticipating a 
highly productive and exciting meeting. 
 
 
Please note that this letter is for invitation and notification purposes only and cannot be regarded 
as an offer nor a commitment on behalf of the GCIG to provide any funding for participation. 
 
 
I look forward to seeing you in October. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Andres Poveda, MD, 
Incoming Chair, Gynecologic Cancer InterGroup (GCIG) 
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